17 June 2004

Your Ref:

OurRef.  CSNR/LR
Mr Allan Macaskill
Argyll & Bute Council
Kilmory

Lochgilphead
PA31 8RT

Dear Mr Macaskill

ONE-STOP-SHOPS

STRATHCLYDE

POLICE

CHIEF CONSTABLE
William Rae QPM

Community Safety Department

Police Headquarters
173 Pitt Street
GLASGOW

G2 418

Tel: 0141 532 2483

Fax: 0141 532 2760

The One-Stop-Shop is an excellent example of partnership working in action and has proven
to enhance service provision to the community that it serves. Such success is evident at, for

example, the Dalmellington Area Centre.

Due to the variety of service providers engaged in Community Planning Partnerships (CPP’s),
coupled with the wealth of knowledge obtained through community consultation, CPP’s hold

a unique position within communities.

Should you be interested in the possibility of Argyll & Bute Community Planning Partnership
developing the One-Stop-Shop concept within your local authority, my Community Planning
Unit would be delighted to meet with you to discuss the subject in more detail and what

Strathclyde Police could bring to such a valuable facility.

Inspector Stevie Boyle can be contacted at the Community Planning Unit, Strathclyde Police
Headquarters on Tel No 0141 532 2140 or E-mail stevie.boyle@strathclyde.pnn.police.uk

Yours sincerely
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Assistant Chief Constable

c.c. © Chief Superintendent Mitchell Roger
Sergeant Neil Wallace
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